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ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

 

HEALTH PORTFOLIO 

 

Supplementary Budget Estimates 2013-14, 20 November 2013 

 

Question: E13-223 

 

OUTCOME:  2 – Access to Pharmaceutical Services 

 

Topic:    Chemotherapy Review 

 

Type of Question:  Hansard Page 117, 20 November 2013  

 

Senator:    Moore 

 

Question: 

 

a) Is it possible for that particular report (Review of Chemotherapy Services) to be made 

public in terms of this process? 

 

b) If it is not the intention to take it (funding) from the existing community pharmacy 

agreement, where is it coming from? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

a) The Report is available on the Department of Health’s website at: 

https://www.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/chemotherapy-review 

 

b) The $82.2 million is new Government funding. 

 

 

 

 


